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A Message to President Barack Obama
From the People of IsraelDear President Obama,We hope that your visit with

PM Benjamin Netanyahuon July 6th 2010
will be an historic date for both our nations;

an opportunity to demonstrate 
what real change means.Your principled signature on Jonathan Pollard's

pending clemency papers would be the consummate

act of friendship towards the People of Israel.
Mr. President, please send Jonathan Pollard home

to Jerusalem, to his wife and to us, the People.
Twenty five years is a long time.

Please send Jonathan home 
with Mr. Netanyahu now.

With heartfelt thanks,The People of Israel


